
 
 

 
 

Notice of Board of Directors Meeting Cancelation 

Notice to the Public.  The scheduled Board of Directors Meeting for February 20, 2018 at 4:00pm has 

been canceled.  A Special Board Meeting will be held February 23, 2018 at the Board Room at the 

Vienna Office.  The agenda has been posted for this meeting. 


